

June 30, 2009

Debra Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DT 09-059

Dear Ms Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and seven copies of CRC Communications of Maine, Inc.'s Petition for Intervention in this matter.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at <u>Trina.Bragdon@midmainetelplus.com</u> or (207) 992-9920.

Sincerely,

Trina M. Bragdon

Mid Maine Communications

Pine Tree Networks

Cc: Patrick McHugh

Michael Morrissey

Office of Consumer Advocate